Band Parent Organization 	
2017/18 School Year
02/12/2018
The seventh meeting of the year was originally cancelled due to inclement weather, but the officers met with Mr. Washburn on 2/12.
Hank Henderson’s Treasurer Report:
Hank received the last check from El Indio.  He also verified our account for use with Square, the credit card payment processor.  We are still waiting for the invoice from the Cardinal calendars, but Hank is projecting a balance of $11,500 after trivia night.
Band Program Update:
Help will be needed with concessions for the Pops Concert on 3/1.  Marcy will handle it.  We need to check and see how many popcorn boxes we have and possibly order more.  
We have 7 students going to the Quad State Music Festival.  We are looking at around $780 for the hotel expense.  BPO agrees to pay half or at least $400 of that cost.
CC Festival has 21 participants this year.  They will rehearse on 3/6 and 3/8 and the performance is in the evening on 3/8.  BPO will pay for Thursday’s dinner.
McKendree Jazz Festival is tentatively slated for 3/10.
Solo and ensemble contest is on March 3rd in Nashville.
EIU Concert Festival is on April 7th.
Pending Business:
Trivia night sponsors and donations are coming in.  Lena from Entourage already sent over a really nice gift bag from Wicked on Broadway, the Cardinal calendar sales earned us tickets and some merchandise, CFS will sponsor us as will Trenton Sun.  We will exchange a sponsorship with Meddow’s for the updated letters/numbers for our signs.
The pit will be open (takes away stage space) for the musical during Trivia Night.  Need to rethink where we want the judges/emcee etc.  
The trailer on base goes to auction tomorrow-keep an eye on it and see if we can snag it on the cheap.
New Business:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The MARCH BPO meeting will be held on 2/24—there’s just no dates available in March and we need one more meeting before Trivia Night!
